
VA Privacy in Action 
Speaker Series Event

IDENTITY 
THEFT 
SCAMS AND 
HOW TO 
AVOID THEM
Wednesday, February 24, 2021
1:00 – 2:00 p.m. ET
Attend the Privacy in Action Series: https://www.vaitcampus.com/event/33497
The link will go live the day of the event.

Before the event begins, ensure you have signed up
for a VA IT Campus account. If you need to reset your 
password, please do so beforehand and log on a few 
minutes prior to the event start. 

Join the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Privacy Service 
for the “Identity Theft Scams and How to Avoid Them” 
Speaker Series event. This event is a great opportunity 
for VA staff, federal partners, and beyond to deepen their 
understanding of identity theft and the schemes that are 
being used by cybercriminals. This event is an educational 
program with experts from VA, U.S. Postal Inspection 
Service (USPIS), and Federal Trade Commission (FTC). This 
event will include helpful resources, lessons learned, and 
best practices on how to protect consumers against identity 
theft scams, including COVID-19-related scams.

Contact VA Privacy Service with Questions
VAPrivacyCommunications@va.gov
www.va.gov/privacy
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